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March 2, 2017
Jennifer Saunders, President
People 4 People Productions
26 Pulaski Street
Brooklyn, NY  11216
Dear Ms. Saunders:
Thank you for your interest in speaking and/or presenting to students in Broward
County Public Schools. The support and involvement of the community is helpful
in providing the best possible learning experiences for students. The
Superintendent’s Screening Committee has reviewed the request to
speak/present to students regarding People 4 People Productions - Film
Media Literacy Career Technology Programs. This request has been
determined to be appropriate and in accordance with the curriculum in place at
schools and may be provided free of charge at the discretion of the principal.
All classroom speakers/presenters are considered one-day visitors. All
presenters must check in at the school’s office, be escorted by and remain in the
presence of school personnel at all times. Please bring the content of your
presentation along with this letter upon initial contact with schools.
Please be advised: Speakers are permitted to present information to
students about a “topic.” Approved speakers are prohibited from selling,
marketing or advertising a book, product or service related to the topic
during instructional time (school hours). This includes the distribution of
any promotional material, flyers or other marketing material. For example:
an individual or company representative may be approved to make a
presentation about “test preparation” but would be prohibited from promoting
their company’s fee-based tutoring and test preparation services. Any
promotional material intended for parents or students requires prior approval by
the Superintendent’s Screening Committee.
This approval in no way reflects an endorsement by the School Board of Broward
County, Florida. If you have any questions, please contact the Superintendent
Screening Committee at 754-321-2300.
Sincerely,

Ernesto De la Hoz
Community Resource Specialist
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